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Residential Populations (and Areas) 
 
We have three main populations of students living on campus.  University Housing places RAs in the community in which we feel 
they will be most successful.  Below are brief descriptions of the three populations and which living area houses those populations.  
If you have further questions about the areas, please contact Kyle Rice, Assistant Director, at klineba@siue.edu or 650-4629. 
 

First-Year students 
& Upperclass Wing 

This population consists of students attending college for the first time.  These students reside in Bluff Hall, 
Prairie Hall, and Woodland Hall.  The majority of the students living in these three areas are first-year 
students.  RAs for this population are responsible for a wing (32-48 residents) and are required to purchase a 
meal plan. 
 
The upperclass student wing consists of upperclass students that have chosen to live on a wing designated 
for upperclass students within a traditionally first year student residence hall.  
 

Upperclass/Transfer 
students- 
Apartments 

This population consists of students who are returning to housing on the SIUE campus or have transferred to 
the University.  These students reside in Cougar Village and Evergreen Hall.  RAs for this population are 
responsible for 32-64 residents depending on the area.  These RAs are not required to purchase a meal plan. 
 
Cougar Village consists of 62 apartment buildings, each having 8 apartments (3-4 residents in each 
apartment).  Cougar Village RAs are responsible for 2 buildings. 
 
Evergreen Hall consists of single rooms with a small kitchenette, 4-person suites, 4-person apartments, and 
6-person apartments.   
 

Upperclass 
students-Families 

Family housing consists of students and their partners, as well as single students with children.  There are a 
total of 9 family-housing buildings.  Each apartment has 1 family and each RA is responsible for 2-3 buildings.  
You will live in family housing with either your family or roommates.  You are not required to be married or 
have children to be an RA in Family Housing.  Family Housing RAs are not required to purchase a meal plan. 
 

 


